FOOTNOTES

GEORGIA CHAPTER OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER





JOIN US AT THE NOVEMBER CLEAN ENERGY FOR ALL MEETING!

Come out to the November Clean Energy For All meeting! We will continue to build on the work initiated at the September Clean Energy For All Planning Summit, as well as hone in on plans for the Ready for 100 campaign.

If you have questions or would like to get involved, please contact Marquese Averett at marquese.averett@sierraclub.org.

RSVP

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

END OF YEAR STUFFING PARTIES

Join us November 20 and 21 at the Chapter Office to help with our End of Year Fundraising Mailer - your help gets us closer to our \$50,000 year end goal!

Stop by Tuesday 20th between 12:30 PM -8:00 PM OR Wednesday 21st between 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM. Food and drink provided!

For more info and to RSVP:

- Click here for November 20 >>
- Click here for November 21 >>



ANNUAL SIERRA CLUB HOLIDAY PARTY

Thursday, December 13th, 6:00 PM in the Georgia Sierra Club Office building -743 E College Avenue, Decatur, GA 30030

We are looking for volunteers to help coordinate our annual holiday party. We need help coordinating the potluck dinner, decorations, entertainment, and to help out at the event.

Please send an email to Jessica Morehead at

jessica.morehead@sierraclub.org by Tuesday, November 20th if you can help.



DIRTY DOZEN REPORT RELEASED

This week, Georgia's leading water advocacy organizations released their "Dirty Dozen" for 2018 in a 29-page report highlighting twelve of the worst offenses to Georgia's waters.

Rather than identifying the "most polluted places" in Georgia, the Georgia Water Coalition's (GWC) Dirty Dozen report instead highlights the politics, policies, and issues that threaten the health of Georgia's water and the wellbeing of 10 million Georgians.

The Georgia Water Coalition is a



35TH ANNIVERSARY T-SHIRTS

This fall marks the Georgia Sierra Club's 35th anniversary! That's 35 years of protecting our clean air, land, and water and working for clean energy, transit and a sustainable environment every Georgian can enjoy.

We've designed a limited edition 35th Anniversary commemorative T-shirt which can be yours with a donation of \$50 or more. 100% of all donations will go toward strengthening the Georgia Chapter and supporting our shared work.

consortium of more than 250 conservation and environmental organizations, hunting and fishing groups, businesses, and faith-based organizations that have been working to protect Georgia's water since 2002. Learn more at gawater.org.

Read the Report

To take advantage of this offer, simply DONATE and ORDER your T-shirt now!

- 1. Submit a donation of \$50 or more >>
- 2. Fill out the T-shirt order request

Limited time offer. For questions, contact Brenda Cargin at brenda.cargin@sierraclub.org.

VOLUNTEER SHOUT OUT: TRICIA EMBRY

For the second year in a row, **Tricia Embry** worked to coordinate volunteers and the Georgia Sierra Club table for a three-day weekend at HemlockFest!

We walked away with new Sierra Club volunteers and a long list of folks ready to get involved - all made possible by **Tricia and event volunteers Larry**, **Gloria**, **Michael**, **Jordan**, **Suzanne**, **Tegan**, **and Mary!**

From Chapter Staff to you, thanks for all you do!

PROTECT THE ENVIRONMENT IN GEORGIA

Your donation will help the Georgia Sierra Club continue to protect Georgia's environment for years to come. 100% of your donation will be spent in Georgia to preserve and protect our beautiful state.





(404) 607-1262 georgia.chapter@sierraclub.org











This email was sent to: brenda.cargin@sierraclub.org

This email was sent by the <u>Sierra Club Georgia Chapter</u> 743 E. College Ave, Suite C Decatur, GA 30030

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Manage Preferences</u> | <u>View as Web Page</u>